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Dear committee members 

 

I appreciate the bipartisan effort to address the issue in a fair and reasonable. Thank 

you for working together to find a fair solution for the funding of Salem's vital 

services.The state of Oregon owns billions of dollars worth of real estate in our city, 

and benefits from our city services, but does not contribute toward the funding of vital 

services like all of the other residents and business owners. It seems to be a fair 

solution that the state would be responsible to cover the expense of the services the 

city provides. I am also encouraged that Govenor Kotek has expressed support for 

thus type of proposal. I encourage you to vote in the affirmative. I appreciate the 

service you all provide to out state.  

 

Sincerely 

Chad Bingham 

Salem resident, business owner and physician  


